
Parade Entry Requirement ADDENDUM  
( Rescinded ) 

June 29, 2023 

 
  We’ve received valuable feedback regarding the addendum to prohibit open carry by parade 
entries. We The People 4th of July Celebration Committee, Inc. thank all those who shared their concerns. 
After careful review, we rescind this addendum. We look forward to a safe and enjoyable Independence 
Day celebration. This is a great opportunity for our community to come together to celebrate our 
Nation’s birthday. 

 

Respectfully, 
 

We The People 4th of July Celebration Committee, Inc.  

 

 

 

 


